

20058 East Bell Road * Amite, Louisiana 70422 * Pat's Cell #985-348-1017

2018 YEAR IN REVIEW JANUARY 2018







A small group from Washington, Indiana experienced their first short term mission trip. Jeff Frederick, Renee & Sean Keller and Mary Miller got to participate in a drama, village street outreaches in Caravaca and also Morelos. There was a huge response to Sean's tesitmony in Morelos. God used them to touch the hearts of his people in Mexico in a very special way. In Benito Juarez, Inez was healed from a skin disease that covered his face and neck. Read about his abundant blessing in October. Pat readying for a night of ministry by climbing a ladder to turn on the street light. This particular ladder is only as strong as the men holding it up. LOL









Visiting long time friends on a home visit. Casa de Gloria was blessed to be able to provide this electric wheelchair to this young father. God used Missionary Manuel Gonzales, a mutual friend, to be our hands and feet to make this delivery possibe.







We welcomed our 4th grandchild, Lilith Patricia Ann Warren, the first born for Beaux and Heather, on May 18th. She remains a very happy cutie pie and smiles all the time! (At least for her Kammie & Pa)

OCTOBER



Pat & Jeff Frederick of Washington, Indiana first stop in Mexico was in Pastor Victor Hugo's church in Veracruz City where they spent three days and spoke on an abundant life with Jesus and continued the message throughout their trip. They traveled amid flood waters down to San Andres Tuxtla. Pat & Jeff tagged teamed preached in the little village churches and had a lot of home visits and meetings with leaders in the churches. Pat visited Inez, the man in Benito Juarez who was sick in February. He was in pain with sores on his body and had a hernia. He wasn't able to farm his corn crop which meant he didn't reap a harvest. Plus his sow had given birth to 7 piglets but all became suddenly ill and died. Pat was so thrilled to learn that Inez continued to praise Jesus through his valley of failed situations and God honored him with exceedingly abundantly more. His living room of his house

was filled to the bottom of the windows with a just portion of his corn crop! He was able to afford to paint his home and his new sow was nursing a healthy litter of piglets! God blessed his faithfulness to continue to walk amid adversity!

NOVEMBER

Casa de Gloria, Inc. Stateside participated in the annual 15-mile Garage Sale again and it continues to be our only big fundraiser. This year the proceeds went to help with some extra cost expenses Casa de Gloria in Mexico experienced. And we apologize for not taking pictures again this year at the giant "funraiser". We want to express sincere thanks to all those who donated items and came out to lend of their time to make this truly a fun body of Christ bonding event!



We were blessed to be able to help celebrate the 60th wedding anniversary of Pat's parents with a church service and immediate family reunion.

DECEMBER

Pastor Troy Thomas of Vidalia has been faithful to preach every year for Casa de Gloria's Revive Conference since its conception in 2012. Troy delivered a timely word and minitered healing to those in attendance. Casa de Gloria held a banquet for those in the communites of Benito Juarez and La Barra as part of the festivities for the past 2 years.

Casa de Gloria distributed Shoe Box Christmas gifts to the children in San Andres centro, Morelos, Benito Juarez, and La Barra churches. A local buisness woman teamed up with Cdg to order and deliver a handcrafted wooden bed frame to a family in need. God is supernaturally providing for His children. It is truly a delight to watch as we make our availability to serve Christ known to Him.



2019 JANUARY



A wonderful answer to prayer has just opened up to CDG to teach Sunday School at the local ophranage in San Andres. Above is a picture of the first Sunday school class held out in the open air.

FEBRUARY

We donated the water treatment plant to Pastor Missionary Manuel Gonzalez (bottom right) who plans to use it at his Bible school in the state of Campeche to offer potable water to the new community they will be serving as well as generate funds for the school to help make them self sufficient.





Thank you to everyone who has given your time, efforts, and finances to Casa de Gloria ministries in the past. With the money we receive we have been fortunate to bless many families in Mexico. Pictured above left is a precious family devoted to preaching the gospel wherever they go. Pastor Jose was fishing in a lagun when the force of the water hit his eye and caused his retina to detach. This accident has taken him away from work for months and he has to travel 3 1/2 hours north to Veracruz City often for treatment. It is a joy to watch his faithfulness to trust God to take care of his family during this difficult and painful season.

We are also currently working to rennovate the small building in the community of Los Pinos to help generate some extra finances for the church. This building that once housed the water treatment plant has sat unoccupied. It is our hopes to use what the Lord put into our hands wisely. The larger building on the same property is currently being used to help create jobs for women who were abused or come from volitile environments. They come together to cook and sell meals and the proceeds to go to help provide for their families.



We are excited to announce the arrival of our 5th grandchild, 4th from our oldest son, Jacob and his wife, Kayla! Mavrik Kalvin was born on Karen's parents' 63rd wedding anniversary, February 20th. He weighed 9 lbs and was 21 1/2 inches long, a fine healthy and handsome baby boy! So, we continue to experience God's exceedingly abundantly more in our personal family too! Amen!

Please consider supporting Casa de Gloria Inc, Amite when shopping on Amazon. **Go to Smile.amazon.com. It is the same amazon you know, with the same prices and products. But with

Smile.amazon.com- you shop and they give! It's easy and at no additional cost to you. Please select our ministry, Casa de Gloria Inc, Amite as your charitable donation designation and Amazon will give 1/2% of your purchase price to Casa de Gloria ministry. It's that easy! And as the word gets out and the number of supporters shop at smile.amazon.com, the charitable donations quickly add up for Casa de Gloria Ministries. It's free seed!

Thank you for your continued financial and prayerful support of the ministry!

Forever trusting in HIM, Pat & Karen Warren